

Subcommittee Meeting Summaries: October 12 – October 16

Student Membership Subcommittee – October 13

This meeting we recapped the meeting with Bruce King, finalized our meeting and student information session schedule for the rest of the semester and gave updates about our tasks that we had been assigned in our last student membership meeting. We also took time to talk about how to collaborate successfully with other organizations (especially the new SGA Taskforce Against Racism) and edited our subcommittee description for the website.

Liaison Subcommittee – October 13

We checked in on the website and decided that when we link to St. Olaf content on the TFCSR website, we will let the party who produced the content know it is linked there. We went over our current liaising activities and planned to send an invite to the chairs of the BIPOC Affinity Group to our next subcommittee meeting. We heard updates from the Faculty Governance Committee on their equity and inclusion subcommittee and the Curriculum Committee on possible changes to registration. We also reviewed the criteria of success document from Immediate Action.

Immediate Action Subcommittee – October 14

We will contact Academics for Black Wellness and Survival, next week. We will draft and send an email to Bruce sharing our accountability criteria and inviting him to join us for a meeting. We are developing a letter to the Board of Regents in response to their work on Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion at St. Olaf.